Resident’'s Christmas Party
Thursday 14th December 2023

The Christmas Party held on
December 14th was a
resounding success, fostering
a warm and homely
atmosphere for our residents.
Our dedicated staff dressed
up, serenaded the audience
with Christmas carols, and
organized a delightful buffet
dinner.

The afternoon was further elevated
by the captivating performance of
singer Paul Gibson, who added a
festive touch with his renditions of
Christmas songs. The event was
thoroughly enjoyed by all,
enhancing the sense of
togetherness and creating lasting
memories of a joyous celebration.




ENHANCING RESIDENT
ENGAGEMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Wednesday 27th March B

We've recently adjusted our exercise
session schedule, now offering two
sessions per month instead of one.
This adjustment has brought about
significant positive changes,
particularly benefiting residents
Julie and Elizabeth, who encounter
challenges when participating Iin
lounge-organized activities due to
their conditions.

The increased frequency of exercise sessions has provided Julie
and Elizabeth with more opportunities to engage actively.
They've embraced this change wholeheartedly, taking the
initiative to communicate with the instructor about their
specific needs and preferences. This newfound involvement
has not only improved their physical well-being but also
boosted their overall sense of belonging and connection
within the community.
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By creating a more
Inclusive environment and
accommodating individual
needs, we're fostering a
supportive atmosphere
where every resident feels
valued and empowered to
participate




MOTHER'S DAY

Sunday 10th March 2024

For Mother's Day, we wanted to
express our appreciation for all
the wonderful mothers here at
Westcroft. In a heartfelt gesture,
we prepared a small treat using
our cherished traditional tea
cCups.

Despite its simplicity, the gesture was
met with overwhelming gratitude and
joy from our dear moms. Withessing
their smiles and happy tears was truly
touching and reminded us of the
profound emotional connections
fostered within our community.

It's moments like these that reaffirm
the importance of celebrating love
and togetherness.




CHINESE
NEW
YEAR'S

DAY

Friday 9th February 2024

At our home, we strive to embrace diversity and incorporate a
variety of cultural activities into our schedule. We couldn't let
Chinese New Year pass without celebration, so we organized a
special event to mark the occasion. On this day, everyone had
Chinese dinner and we challenged ourselves to test our chopstick
skills by using them to transfer different-sized pom poms—a fun and
engaging way to immerse our residents in Chinese culture.

Decorating our home in the festive
theme added to the excitement of the
day. We believe that by including
different cultural celebrations, we
enrich the experiences of our residents
and create a more  inclusive
environment. These activities not only
bring smiles to everyone's faces but
also broaden our horizons and enhance
our appreciation for the diverse world
around us.




